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was not demonstrated. The First Wednesdays initiative did not take off as hoped and attendance 
at the events that did take place was small.  
 
It is possible that while members would like to have opportunities to participate in YALSA 
locally, that they are not as interested or able to take the lead in organizing and sponsoring local 
events.  In order to understand the best way to move forward with a local YALSA presence it 
would be useful for the Board to have a stronger knowledge of:  
 


